
B I B L E  C H U R C H  

November 3oth, 2009 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to strongly recommend Peter Olsen to you. I have 
been fortunate to have Peter serving on our church's technical team, assisting both in the 
lighting transitions role, as well as operating our graphics projection. I have found Peter 
to be very reliable, conscientious, and effective in these roles. I wouldn't hesitate to 
recommend him to anyone. Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance to you. 

Michael Bohlmann 
Worship Arts Director 
Desert View Bible Church 
623.298.4900 
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